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Announcement in relation to projects in the Middle East  

 

This is a voluntary announcement made by Far East Global Group Limited (the “Company”). 

 
Reference is made to the news concerning the recent political instability in a number of countries in 
the Middle East and northern Africa region. The Board of Director wishes to clarify that as at the date 
of this announcement, save for one project in Dubai that is near completion, the Company and its 
subsidiaries (the “Group”) has no project in progress or within its order backlog in the above regions 
of concern.  
 
In view of Dubai's situation as compared to the politically unstable regions mentioned above as well as 
the scale of Dubai's project in progress, the Board does not expect the current state of regional 
instability to cause any substantial impact on operational and financial conditions of the Group. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

By Order of the Board 
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Hong Kong, 4 March 2011 
 
At the date of this announcement, the executive directors of the Company are Mr. HUANG Brad 
(Chairman), Mr. KWOK Yeung Kwong (Chief Executive Officer), Mr. KO Chuk Kin, Herbert and Mr. 
CHIU Lok Man; the non-executive director of the Company is Mr. HUANG Guangyu and the 
independent non-executive directors of the Company are Mr. ZHOU Jinsong, Mr. YEN Homer Shih 
Hung and Mr. HONG Winn. 


